
 
 

 



One of the main aims of this program is to support new Parents at any grade 
level.  Generally supporting Parents for any issues they might have related to 
Schooling at Hutchins.  There have been 35 Parents who have already done 
the training, and there are 15 Parents keen to do the training.  There are a 
number of experienced volunteers, and relevant professionals, to assist with 
the program.   
 
 
The Fair is our primary concern this term. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
See Attached report below. 
 



 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Principal’s Report: 
 
Staff appointments/movements: 
 
Mr Ken Kingston moved into role of Deputy Headmaster at start of 2023. 
 
Mr Jarrod Clayton, Technical IT officer, has left and moved to Victoria. 
 
It is very pleasing to note that Hutchins had very strong academic results in 
2022.  
 



Over the Summer holiday break, Hutchins became Round School Global 
Members, and our Reconciliation Australian Plan was approved.  
 
 
Correspondence: 
 
Incoming – nil 


